
From: Butler, Carla [carla.butler@qwest.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2005 9:47 AM
To: WALKER Cheryl
Subject: RE: Undeliverable e-mail Address - ARB 655

Cheryl: Below is the response I received from Qwest57;s contract manager for this CLEC. Mr.
Maese is the new contact, however, it was Mr. Aronow who signed the amendment.

Thanks,

Carla

Carla:

David Aronow's email address is: daronow@mettel.net. The latest contact that I've been using
is Leo Maese at lmaese@mettel.net. You might try Mr. Maese instead,

Charlie

From: WALKER Cheryl [mailto:Cheryl.Walker@state.or.us]
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2005 3:45 PM
To: Butler, Carla
Subject: Undeliverable e-mail Address - ARB 655

Hi, Carla. I would appreciate it if you could check the undeliverable e-mail address for Mr.
Aronow, and get back to me.

Thank you.

Cheryl

-----Original Message-----
From: postmaster@state.or.us [ mailto:postmaster@state.or.us]
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2005 3:43 PM
To: Cheryl.Walker@state.or.us
Subject: Undeliverable mail

Your message was not delivered to the following recipients:

daronow@mettel.net: 550 <daronow@mettel.net>: Recipient address rejected: No such
user (daronow@mettel.net)


